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Message from the Guest Editor

Disorders of mitochondrial metabolism are a
phenotypically and genetically diverse group of diseases
which can affected any organ or tissue of the body,
although organs with high energy demands such as the
brain and muscle tissue are generally most susceptible.
One of the major causes of impaired mitochondrial
metabolism are mitochondrial respiratory chain (MRC)
disorders which have an estimated incidence of 1 in 5000.
MRC dysfunction can present at any age and result from
mutations in either mitochondrial or nuclear DNA and
therefore both matrilineal and Mendelian inheritance
patterns are exhibited by families with these conditions. In
addition to primary genetic causes, MRC dysfunction may
also result from the secondary consequence of disease
pathophysiology as well as from `off target` drug toxicity.

The purpose of this Special Issue will be to present a
selection of studies and reviews that outline the causes
and consequences of primary and secondary MRC
dysfunction, including putative mechanisms of
mitochondrial impairment, appropriate diagnostic
biomarkers of disease pathophysiology and candidate
therapies.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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